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To: City of Madison Plan Commission
Madison, WI.

My comment is in regard to item # 10, on the current plan, for the building, at 7601 Mineral Pt. Rd, Madison, W1.
The plan, presently includes moving the farmhouse, slightly, after the previous additions are removed. My question
is, how necessary is it to move the building which is 157 years old, that was built in 1863? Does it have the
structural integrity, to be moved safely, a short distance from where it has stood, for such a very long time? Was it
not possible for the developers to build the apartments around the house, where it currently stands, which is fairly
close to the street, of Mineral Pt. Rd?

Thanks, sincerely, B. Sanders 11-04-20

betisand@yahoo.com
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